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HUNTER STREET (SOUTH) CAR PARK (AN193-2015) 

Reference is made to Article VIII of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 28th September 2015 

wherein a Report on Variation to Off Street Car Parks Order 2015 was approved.  Following requests 

for clarification members are asked to note that Hunter Street (South) car park will be a charging car 

park.  The tariff will follow the variable stay charging rates as published in the statutory notice, 

published annually in April and the current tariff is available on the Dundee City Council website. 


